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Topic: Administrative Reports 
Presenter(s): Bob Jaszczak, Superintendent 

 
Nature of Action Requested by Board 

 

Board action  

Board information or scheduled report X 

 
Background Information 

 

 

Building and 

Programming Updates 

 

 

 

Colvill 

• Colvill had a very successful Meet the Teacher on Wednesday, Aug 

28 and will have our second on Tuesday, Sept 3. 

• We have every teacher hired and they are all working well together. 

We are still looking at one or more para positions. 

• We are excited to welcome students for their first day on Sept. 5. 

 

Sunnyside 

• Sunnyside welcomed families back to the building on Wed., 

August 28 at our back to school conferences. Families had a chance 

to meet teachers, drop off school supplies, and explore the building. 

• Due to some food service requirements around serving of breakfast, 

students at Sunnyside will come right into the building at drop off 

this year. Students who want breakfast will go right to the cafeteria 

when they arrive to pick it up before heading to their classrooms. 

Lots of adults will be available to help our young students navigate 

the process! 

 

Burnside 

• Burnside welcomed families back to the building on Wed., August 

28 at our back to school conferences. Families had a chance to meet 

teachers, drop off school supplies, and explore the building, with 

some of our incoming fourth graders as tour guides and 

photographers. 

 

Twin Bluff 

• Twin Bluff hosted our fall Hispanic open house on Wednesday, 

August 21st.  Families had the opportunity to tour the campus, drop 

off their school supplies, and ask questions.  Families were also 

treated to a pizza party dinner served by district and building 

administrators.  This event was well attended! 



• Twin Bluff welcomed families back to campus on Thursday, 

August 29th with our annual fall open house.  Families had the 

opportunity to tour the campus, drop off their school supplies, and 

meet their teachers. 

 

High School 

• Open house had an amazing turnout with 80% of our students 

coming to pick up schedules, take pictures, and meet with teachers. 

• Staff worked through several problem-solving pieces 

collaboratively including a new cell phone procedure and also a 

modified schedule on Wednesdays that create space for clubs and 

organizations to meet during the school day once again beginning 

Sept. 25th. 

• September is jam packed with events including our inaugural 

Powwow and Homecoming in back to back weeks. 

 

Towerview 

• We are excited to have Tower View back under local control. 

Robin Pagel the Assistant Principal at the high school is also 

supporting Tower View and has been working closely with staff 

with the transition of the school back to Red Wing. 

• There is a lot of behind the scenes work to make the transition take 

place and it is important to recognize all that happens in the district 

office and other areas to make things like registration, student 

information systems, and other operational items work when 

essentially a new school is opened in the district. 

 
 


